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Friday 31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have reached the end of another term and our Easter holiday is here! It was 

so lovely for our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents and all of the junior 

children to come together for our Easter Hat Parade yesterday afternoon. What 

a lovely tradition! There have been so many memorable and engaging learning 

experiences this term, and indeed this week, with Year 6’s fantastic Strictly 

Showcase. This afternoon we have had a special celebration assembly 

reflecting on what we are all particularly proud of and what we have enjoyed 

most about the Spring Term. Please do take the time to read Hedgelines as this 

is such a lovely celebration of our work and activities. Marvellous Magpies and our Wellbeing Newsletter 

are also included within this Parent Mail. Hedgelines also includes key dates for next half term and 

confirmation of the class PE days.  

We are always keen to take your views and ideas and really have time to digest these, with the aim of 

acting on any feedback in a timely manner. As such, this year’s Parent/Carer Annual Survey can be 

accessed here. I ask that you take the time to complete this as we really do value your feedback and 

this helps us with continued school improvement and evaluating and building upon what we are doing 

well. The survey is open until 6pm on 30th April 2023. 

On behalf of all the staff, I wish you all a very happy Easter break with your families. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Louise Wood 
Headteacher 
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